
EUREKA TOWNSHIP 
DAKOTA COUNTY, 

MINNESOTA  

NOTICE OF 
SPECIAL PLANNING 

COMMISSION MEETING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN 
that the Eureka Township Planning 
Commission will hold a special 
meeting on December 9, 2024, at 
7:00 p.m. at the Eureka Town Hall, 
25043 Cedar Avenue, Farmington, 
MN for the purpose of conducting 
a public hearing and discussing 
a proposed ordinance amending 
Chapter 240 of the Town Code re-
garding cannabis businesses.  The 
ordinance establishes zoning regu-
lations for cannabis businesses.  All 
interested persons are encouraged 
to attend the hearing.

    
Liz Atwater, Clerk/Treasurer
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